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Please make the Army release all the facts about the Nuclear Power Plant accident at Fort Greely in
1967. This has been covered up by the Army for many years. It is time the facts be told to the
public. I graduated from Fort Greely high school in 1962 and my Dad worked at Fort Greely when
the accident occurred. He died in 1968. My sister that now lives in Tacoma went to grade school in
Delta Junction when the accident occurred. She has suffered from several cancers that I think she
got from being exposed to the radiation from the Fort Greely nuclear power plant accident. There is
a known history of cancers in Delta Junction. We need this allegation to be fully explored before
issuing any new permits for any type of nuclear power plants in Alaska. Please enter this as my
public comment.


